

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Ring Road Through Rough Common

1 message

David Weston

10 January 2023 at 11:01

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir / Madam

We are writing to express our objection to the proposed new ring road / bypass through the village of Rough Common. We have lived in the village for nearly 20 years and we are in no doubt that your proposed by pass would be hugely detrimental to village life generally.

The volume of traffic passing through our tiny village would increase dramatically causing a colossal negative impact on local residents in terms of fume pollution and noise pollution.

We would like it put on record that we wholeheartedly object to this ludicrous proposal.

Yours faithfully

David and Jennifer Weston